
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@state.vt.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 5:04 PM 
To: Moulton, Pat 
CC: GPS; Kunin, Lisa; London, Sarah 
Subject: Re: Memo for Governor's approval. 
 
Categories: (none) 
 
 

 
Gov approves 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Jun 26, 2015, at 2:00 PM, Moulton, Pat<Pat.Moulton@state.vt.us>wrote: 

Good afternoon, 
A good news update for you. BDCC is working on an MOU with GS Precision which they 
hope to get approved and signed next week. When signed, Norm will provide a check 
for $100,000 toward development costs. Thisis sooner than we expected. But this paves 
the way for an announcement and to move the project in to high gear. I will keep you 
posted! 
Pat 
Patricia Moulton, Secretary 
Agency of Commerce and Community Development 
One National Life Drive 
Deane C. Davis Bldg., 6thFloor 
Montpelier, VT 05620-0501 
802-451-9578 

From:Moulton, Pat 
Sent:Friday, June 26, 2015 9:50 AM 
To:GPS; Springer, Darren; Kunin, Lisa 
Subject:Memo for Governor's approval. 
Good morning, 
Attached please find a memo for your approval Governor for Windham County 
Economic Development Program funds for the expansion of GS Precision. As is the 
protocol, we ask you to approve the use of funds as described in the memo. 
At this time, GS has not committed to the Vermont expansion. All signs are positive 
particularly after VEPC approved VEGI incentives this past Tuesday. 
Let me know if you have questions. 
Pat 
Patricia Moulton, Secretary 
Agency of Commerce and Community Development 
One National Life Drive 
Deane C. Davis Bldg., 6thFloor 
Montpelier, VT 05620-0501 
802-451-9578 

mailto:Pat.Moulton@state.vt.us

